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Barber, Teresa

From: Taylor, Karen
Sent: 14 January 2016 11:15
To: Planning (HPBC)
Subject: FW: 2016 01 13 Response Developer Comments 07 MCA01-227

Additional response from DCC Minerals 

 

 

 

From: Calver,Nigel (Economy, Transport & Environment) [mailto:Nigel.Calver@derbyshire.gov.uk]  

Sent: 13 January 2016 15:56 
To: Taylor, Karen 

Subject: 2016 01 13 Response Developer Comments 07 MCA01-227 

 
Dear Karen 

 

HPBC Ref. HPK/2015/0573/ DCC Ref. MCA01/227 – Minerals Consultation Area - 32 dwellings, Land off 

Macclesfield Road, Burbage, Buxton 

 

Thank you for your email which forwarded the comments of the developer in respect of the County Council MCA 

response dated 29 December 2015 to the above planning application. 

 

I have consulted the DCC Development Plans Team who were the original author of the comments. Please email 

below from my colleague Richard Stansfield, DCC Development Plans, which is self-explanatory. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Nige 

 

Nigel Calver | Senior Planner 
Planning Control 
 

Economy, Transport and Environment | Derbyshire County Council 
Shand House, Dale Road South, Matlock, Derbyshire, DE4 3RY 
Tel. 01629 539806 
 
Email: nigel.calver@derbyshire.gov.uk 
 

 
 

 

 

From: Stansfield,Richard (Economy, Transport & Environment)  

Sent: 13 January 2016 15:47 
To: Calver,Nigel (Economy, Transport & Environment) 

Subject: 2016 01 13 Development Plans Response Developer Comments 07 MCA01-227 
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Nig 

 

The applicant has addressed our concerns raised.  We do not have any further comments to make regarding this 

proposal in respect of minerals.  

 

Richard Stansfield | Senior Planner 

Development Plans 

Economy, Transport and Environment | Derbyshire County Council 

Shand House, Dale Road South, Matlock, Derbyshire, DE4 3RY 

01629 539816 

 

 
 

This email or email thread section has been classified CONTROLLED - This email requires controlled access by 
Council personnel and / or intended recipient(s) only. This email may contain business or personal information. 

Think before you print! Save energy and paper. Do you really need to print this email? 

 

Derbyshire County Council works to improve the lives of local people by delivering high quality services. 

You can find out more about us by visiting 'www.derbyshire.gov.uk'. If you want to work for us go to our 

job pages on 'www.derbyshire.gov.uk/jobs'. You can register for e-mail alerts, download job packs and 

apply on-line. 

Please Note  

This email is confidential, may be legally privileged and may contain personal views that are not the views 

of Derbyshire County Council. It is intended solely for the addressee. If this email was sent to you in error 

please notify us by replying to the email. Once you have done this please delete the email and do not 

disclose, copy, distribute, or rely on it. 

Under the Data Protection Act 1998 and the Freedom of Information Act 2000 the contents of this email 

may be disclosed. 

 

Derbyshire County Council reserves the right to monitor both sent and received emails. 

 

Do you really need to print out this Email? Be green - keep it on the screen. 
 
This transmission is intended for the named addressee(s) only and may contain sensitive or protectively marked material up to RESTRICTED and should be 
handled accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the addressee) you may not copy or use it, or disclose it to anyone 
else. If you have received this transmission in error please notify the sender immediately. All GCSX traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in 
accordance with relevant legislation. 
 
If this has come to you in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this email from your system. The Council may be required to disclose this 
email or any response to it under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
http://www.staffsmoorlands.gov.uk 


